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Lexie Augusta 
Lakewood RV Park 
2564 Merry Lane 
White City, OR 97503 
 
Sent by email only  

 
Re: Nitrate Removal Improvement Plan – PR#2024-155 

 Lakewood RV Park – PWS # 94998 
 Final Approval 

 
Dear Lexie Augusta: 
 
On February 12, 2025 our office received confirmation that the above project was 
completed according to the plans submitted and conditions set forth in the December 11, 
2024 conditional approval letter and as-builts provided by Civil West Engineering Services, 
Inc. on February 12, 2025. 
 
This verification completes the plan review requirements. Final approval is issued at this 
time, and the facility is approved for use. If you have any questions, please feel free to call 
me at 541-650-4868. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Rebecca Templin, PE, Regional Engineer 
OHA-Drinking Water Services 
rebecca.a.templin@oha.oregon.gov 
 
ec: Tony George, Jackson County Health Dept: georgejg@jacksoncountyor.gov  

Joseph Little, EIT, Civil West Engineering Services, Inc: jlittle@civilwest.net 
Matthew Boley, PE, Civil West Engineering Services, Inc: mboley@civilwest.net 
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